
The Child and Youth Rights Program Congratulates the

2024-2025 Research Grant and Fellowship Recipients

The Child and Youth Rights Program at the Faculty of Law's Minerva Center for

Human Rights, the Hebrew University of Jerusalem awards grants each year for

the advancement of research and pedagogy in the field of child and youth rights.

Warm congratulations to the recipients of postdoctoral fellowships:

Dr. Noy Naaman for conducting research on queer justice in schools.

Dr. Thalia Thereza Assan for conducting research on collective activism among

Israeli children during armed conflicts and socio-political crises and the right to

life, survival, and development.

Warm congratulations to the PhD fellowship recipient:

Ms. Tal Cohen Tabibi for conducting research on child participation in Family

Group Conferences and their right to development.

Warm congratulations to the Individual research grant recipients:

Dr. Heba F. Zedan, the Hebrew University of Jerusalem, for conducting research

on ethnic minority stress and coping experiences in sociocultural and

sociopolitical contexts among adolescents living in East Jerusalem: Examining

psychosocial adjustment and resilience.

Dr. Yonat Rum, the Hebrew University of Jerusalem, for conducting research on

empathy towards children with disabilities as a fulfillment of their rights



Warm congratulations to the international research consortium grant

recipients:

Prof. Mariëlle R. Brunning, Leiden University, and Dr. Shiran Reichenberg, the

Hebrew University of Jerusalem, for conducting research on access to justice for

youth at risk: exploring children's right to development as part of a rights-based

legal system for children.

Warm congratulations to the action research grant recipients:

Prof. Keren Gueta, Bar-Ilan University, and Prof. Dana Pugach, Ono Academic

College, for conducting research on access to justice for war-affected children and

youth: addressing obstacles to assure the right to life, survival, and development.

Warm congratulations to the Implementation research grant recipient:

Dr. Maya Rosenfeld, the Hebrew University of Jerusalem, for conducting research

on UNRWA’s ability to provide the basic needs of Palestinian refugee children in

times of protracted emergency and war.

Warm congratulations to the grant recipient for developing a child

rights academic course:

Dr. Talia Diskin, Tel Aviv University, for developing a course on children’s rights and

childhood – law, culture, and human rights.

We wish all the grant recipients and fellows the best of luck in your

research and teaching in the field of the rights of the child.


